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A situation update and additional instructions will be made available through the Office of Public Affairs 
voicemail system.  The information may also be available on the News and Events website 
(http://www.csulb.edu/News-Events/), which is accessible through the CSULB home page.  

Campus shuttles will continue to operate on their regular schedules.  
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